
 

 
 
 
 
Via Email   
 

Date:    October 19, 2021 

To:    Participating Lenders  

From:    Betty Temple‐Putnam, Sr. Vice President of Single‐Family Programs 

Re:  MCC PROGRAM BULLETIN #61 – Revision of the MCC Commitment Application 
and Certification & MCC Borrowers Closing Affidavit Forms  

 
 
This bulletin serves to notify participating MCC lenders that revisions have been made to the 

MCC Commitment Application and Certification (MCC 002) and the Borrowers Closing Affidavit (MCC 
005) forms.   

 
The MCC 002 form name changed from an Affidavit to a Certification since a notary isn’t 

required on certifications and the Borrowers Closing Affidavit (MCC 005) was revised making changes to 
the MCC 002 references within the Affidavit. 

 
The new individual forms and the MCC Document Set have been updated in the “Print 

Documents” link from the Internet Loan Reservation Site.  The manual has also been updated to reflect 
these revisions. 

 
 
Begin using the revised forms effective with reservations taken as of Friday, October 22nd to 

prevent a loan approval condition &/or a Closing Condition.   
 

 


